Written Testimony

From: richard_leach_2000@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 11:02 PM

To: EGBERT Sammy

Subject: TUF love

Hi

I just wanted to comment on the proposed Transportation Utility Fee. If this is something deemed necessary and it will be included in the monthly utility bill, it should be attached to the water bill and not just those paying the sewer

fee, i.e., everyone "eligible" should chip in.

Thanks.

Richard Leach

91019 S Willamette St

*******WARNING: This email has been sent from OUTSIDE the City of Coburg. Please proceed with caution******